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MEDIA ADVISORY  

                

Deputy Minister Mahlobo to embark on a follow up visit to Nandoni 

 

11 November 2020 

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Mr David Mahlobo, will visit Thohoyandou to 

assess progress made to date in the implementation of Public Protector’s remedial actions 

regarding the construction of Nandoni Dam.  

During his visit on Friday, 13 November 2020, Deputy Minister Mahlobo, accompanied by the 

Department’s Provincial Head in Limpopo, will meet key stakeholders such as Chiefs, Vho 

Thovhele Khosi Ramovha, Vho Thovhele Gole Mpampuli and Nandoni Community 

Representatives. The visit will round off with a site visit to Nandoni Dam led by Construction 

North. 

The visit by Deputy Minster Mahlobo is one of many that he has undertaken since the 

beginning of the year in an effort to speed up the compensation process to compensate 

community members that were affected by the construction of Nandoni Dam. During his last 

visit last month, he made a commitment to return mid-November to check the progress of the 

remedial actions that are being implemented by the Department.  

Deputy Minister Mahlobo and stakeholders will brief the media on the outcomes of the 

stakeholder engagements.   

 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date :  13 November 2020 

Venue :  Vhembe District Municipality Council Chambers, Thohoyandou 

Time :  11h00  

 

For media confirmations, kindly contact: 

Luvo Dumse on 073 050 7717  
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For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  

http://www.dwa.gov.za/

